
AUBURN AVIATION ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING - ZOOM


JUNE 14, 2021


President, Randy Leys, called the meeting to order via ZOOM.  


Discussion was held about plans to organize the July meeting - should it 
be a BBQ?  Mike Duncan will ask Connie at Wings Restaurant for 
permission for us to use their patio for our event.  Doug Fee suggested 
that AAA BBQ hamburgers and hotdogs and provide individual bags of 
chips and cookies.  Doug McDougall made a motion, Doug Fee seconded, 
that the cost of supplies for the BBQ not exceed $500 cost to AAA.


Mike Duncan, Greg Foss and Mac McElroy will make a presentation at 
the July meeting about the history of our airport - specifically 
explaining about Bill Clark’s part in establishing it.  There will be no 
ZOOM meeting for July.


David Dwelle explained about a recent donation we received from 
Benevity.  After much discussion we will participate in their program - 
Mike Duncan will confirm that one of the donors is a student of 
Sunshine.  David also is working with the FTB about a filing issue.


Mac will investigate whether we need insurance for the organization.


With no more business to discuss the meeting was adjourned.


Respectfully submitted,

Joanie Mooneyham, Secretary


Attendees:  Randy Leys, Doug McDougall, Joanie Mooneyham, David 
Dwelle, Doug Fee, Don Wolfe, Chase Morgan, Chris Haven, Mike Duncan,

Mac McElroy.



